
WICU-FM License Renewal Application 

 

The station was acquired by the licensee by voluntary assignment pursuant to a long form application on 
December 31, 2019.  This application covers only the period during which the licensee has held the 
station license.  

One of the station’s issues/programs list was uploaded to the online public inspection file (“OPIF”) after 
the date by which such upload was required.  That report now has been uploaded to the OPIF. 


